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“I am proud of all the progress we did in 2019. Looking ahead, not only our industry will 

continue changing rapidly, but also the world as a whole. This 2020 has started with a 

challenge we never saw before with the spread of COVID-19 affecting the whole world, 

companies and societies. I am confident that the long-term vision we always had, and will 

continue having, on sustainability will play an – even more – crucial role in facing these 

challenges. It will be more important than ever to continue our journey towards a circular 

economy and sustainable consumption while creating prosperity through job 

opportunities. This report is only a summary of the great effort all our colleagues around 

the world do every day to change the future of fashion,” says Anna Gedda, Head of 

Sustainability H&M Group. 
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